





STUDENT NOTICE No. 99

SECOND ROUND ADMISSION 

The Second Round of Admission for St. Andrew’s College students for class S.Y.B.A/S.Y.B.COM/T.Y.B.A/T.Y.B.COM (2017-18) will be on 02 June, 2017 from 9.00 a.m. to 10.30 a.m. 

Please refer to Notice No. 94 & 95 regarding fees and other details. 
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